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NATIONAL SEMINAR IN FILIPINO 
 

 The Department of Filipino and Other Languages, College of Arts and Social 
Sciences, Mindanao State University-Iligan Institute of Technology (MSU-IIT) will hold 
the National Seminar in Filipino with the theme “K+12, MLE at iba pa:  Mga Isyu at 
Implikasyon sa Pagtuturo ng Filipino”  on November 21-23, 2012 at the MSU-IIT Mini 
Theater, Iligan City. 
 
 The Seminar aims to share with the participants the issues in K+12 and other 
contemporary approaches in teaching Filipino and the Philippine literature. 
 
 The target participants to this activity are teachers from both public and private 
elementary, secondary and tertiary schools. 
 

Participation of both public and private schools shall be subject to the no- 
disruption-of-classes policy as stipulated in DepEd Order No. 9, s. 2005 entitled 
“Instituting Measures to Increase Engaged Time-on-Task and Ensuring Compliance 
Therewith.” 

For more information, interested participants may contact: 

 Dr. Marie Joy D. Banawa 
 Chairperson, Department of Filipino and Other Languages 
 CASS, MSU-IIT 

Andres Bonifacio Avenue, Tibanga, Iligan City 
 Telephone No.:  (063) 223-1924 
 Mobile Phone Nos.:  0917-726-6155; 0922-884-6979 

E-mail Address:  joybanawa@yahoo.com 
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